REPORT
1993 FEBRUARY 15

CITY OF BURNABY

TO: MEMBERS OF MUNICIPAL COUNCIL 1993 FEBRUARY 1
FROM: MAYOR WILLIAM J. COPELAND

SUBJECT: "OUTSTANDING CITIZEN 1992"
SELECTION COMMITTEE

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a Selection Committee consisting of three Councillors be
struck for the purpose of reviewing nominations and selection of the
1992 Outstanding Citizen - Kushiro Cup Recipient.

REPORT

The Kushiro Cup will be presented to Burnaby's 1992 Outstanding
Citizen at the Municipal Appreciation Dinner to be held at the
Bonsor Recreation Centre on Friday March 26th, 1993.

The Selection Committee will meet at the Call of the Chair to review
nominations and make a recommendation to Council at the regular
Council Meeting of 1993 March 15.
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